Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 04, 2017 4:27 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Randy; Scott Hazelton; Skippy;

Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

October 2, 2017 at 4:00PM.

Attending - John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Helene Hagan, and Skip Nolin.

There was a discussion about the attendance at the Chapel this year and we talked about altering the schedule for next year. Will revisit this in the spring.

Skip said he will pack up the artifacts this week and take them to Harrington's for storage. John said he will help Skip.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Skip Nolin, Chairman